

## **Registered Office**

- 46/1 Ricketts Rd
- Mt Waverley Vic 3149 Australia
- Telephone (03) 8540 7800
- Facsimile (03) 8540 7899

16 May 2008

By email: AERInquiry@aer.gov.au

Mr Chris Pattas General Manager Network Regulation South Branch GPO Box 520 Melbourne VIC 3001

Dear Mr Pattas Clyres

UED response to Australian Energy Regulator: Proposed guidelines, models and schemes for electricity DNSPs

United Energy Distribution (UED) appreciates the opportunity to make this submission to the AER's consultation on the proposed guidelines, models and schemes that are required to be developed under the National Electricity Rules.

UED looks forward to further discussion with the AER on the implementation of the above instruments.

Yours sincerely

Hugh Gleeson

**Chief Executive Officer**